MIAMIDADE

Memorandum

Date: November 15, 2017
To: Honorable Daniella Levine Cava, Miami-Dade County Commissioner, District 8
From: Jorge M. Fernandez, Coordinator

Office of Management and Budgé
Subject: The Falls Survey Results

¢ Pursuant to the survey for the Falls area produced and distributed by your office. You requested that
- the Office of Management and Budget’'s Community Redevelopment and Municipal Services Unit (Unit)
tabulate the surveys.

The survey consisted of two questions with two sections (A and B). The first section (A} of each
~ question was tabulated. A total of 4,033 surveys were received and tabulated. Additionally, 636 were
returned as unable to deliver by the United States Postal Service.

* For the first question, 3,876 individuals responded, 157 did not answer this question. For the second
i question, 3,914 individuals responded, 119 did not answer this question. The tables below provide the
detailed results for the two questions.

Question 1 - The residents of the community surrounding The Falis have expressed a
variety of opinions concerning incorporating the Falls community as a separate
municipality in Miami-Dade County. Where do you stand on this issue?

| am in favor of incorporation 1,442 37%
| am against incorporation 2,434 ‘ 83%

Question 2 - One of the required steps in considering incorporation is to create a
Municipal Advisory Committee (MAC) to evaluate the feasibility of incorporation. How
do you feel about creating 2 MAC?

| am against creating a MAC 2,284 58%
! am in favor of creating a MAC 1,630 42%

Should you need additional information please contact me at (305) 375-5143.

cc: Jennifer Moon, Director, Office of Management and Budget




